
From: Nina Hauser [mailto:nehauser@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, June 01, 2014 12:08 PM 
To: Rampson, Wendy; DiLeo, Alexis 
Subject: Fwd: My letter 
 
Dear Ms.Rampson and Ms. DiLeo 
I am also a resident and property owner within the Oxbridge neighborhood and I am writing to 
say that I totally agree with Liz Kamali's excellently written letter and am in total support of the 
Jesuits being allowed to purchase the house at 1919 Wayne Street.......she has said it all! 
Kind Regards, 
Nina Hauser 
801 Berkshire Road 
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